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Sunny Days  

Suncream 

Please remember to put 

suncream on your child 

prior to them arriving. 

Unfortunately, we are 

unable to administer at 

preschool.  

 

Keeping Hydrated  

Your children may 

introduce you to new 

vocabulary! We are 

talking a lot about the 

importance of drinking 

water throughout the 

day. The children can 

access drinking water 

both inside & outside. 

 

Hats 

We provide sun hats 

for the children during 

the sunny days. We 

ensure all the children 

are wearing a hat whilst 

playing outside.   

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

The last day for children this term is Thurs 23rd May.  

We reopen for term 6 on Monday 3rd June. 

Take me home rail 

 

We have some lovely summer clothes in our take me home 

area. Please help yourself. 

 

We have also set up a games lending library.  

 

 

Do you and you child like playing games? 

Help yourself to a game from our game’s library…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations 

We would really appreciate donations of the following: - 

plastic bottle lids / elastic bands / off cuts of fabric / 

paper or card for art / socks 

 

 Footwear 

Please can you think about suitable outdoor footwear. The 

children are climbing, jumping, and running whilst playing in 

the garden. Some of the footwear is causing trips & falls! 


